
The date: 5/24/2022 
The week number: 21 
The walk number: 1663 
The weather: 75 F; sunny 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Chip O’Connor, 
 Marsha Hirano-Nakanishi, Melissa Mukai 
  
The birds (20) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

3 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.88 

3  Bushtit 1 

3 American Crow 1 

2 Mourning Dove 1 

5 House Finch 1 

5 Lesser Goldfinch 1 

1 Species Hawk 0.25 

4 Anna’s Hummingbird 1 

2 Selasphorus Hummingbird 0.75 

3 Dark-eyed Junco 1 

3 Northern Mockingbird 1 

2 Black Phoebe 1 

1 Band-tailed Pigeon 0.50 

2 Common Raven 1 

2 House Sparrow 0.88 

3 European Starling 0.38 

4 White-throated Swift 0.62 

1 California Towhee 0.62 

6 Acorn Woodpecker 1 

2 Bewick’s Wren 0.62 

 
 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 13:45. Tournament Park was open. 
 
It was a relatively short walk because we had relatively few birds. But, our 20 species was 2 
above the median but short of the predicted 24.2 and well short of the record for the week of 
30.  
We didn’t have any zero-probability birds. And we missed a couple of 75 percenters, Western 
Bluebird and Mallard. Nonetheless, it was an enjoyable walk. 
 
Alan, 
5/30/2022 
 


